Windham Primary School

404 Gray Road • Windham, Maine 04062-4253 892-1840

Kyle Rhoads Principal

Kristin Grant Assistant Principal

November 10, 2008

Dear Mr. Judkins,

On behalf of the staff and students at Windham Primary School, we would like to thank you for entertaining us on October 31, 2008. Our students really enjoyed being part of the performance. The STAR (Safe, Team, Attitude, Respect) acronym that you used in the show helped them connect with our Primary Rules and each other. Thank you for coming to our school. You encouraged us to think, laugh and respect each other! Our Cultural Arts team supported your visit. We hope you can visit our school again soon!

Regards,

Kristin Grant,

Assistant Principal

"The Mission of the Windham School Board is to create an educational environment that promotes positive and successful learning experiences which enable all members of the school community to develop their unique potential."